

Radley CE Primary School & Foundation Stage Unit

Telephone: 01235 520814 Email: office@radleyprimary.uk Web: www.radleyprimary.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Claire Thomas BA(Hons) MEd

Church Road Radley Abingdon Oxfordshire OX143QF

Thursday 27th April 2023

Dear Parents,

Coronation Celebration

On Friday 5th May we will be celebrating King Charles and Queen Camilla's Coronation in school. The children are welcome to wear red, white and blue, or dress as royalty for the day! Our learning in classes will also be Coronation themed.

At 2.00pm you are invited to join us celebrate the coronation on the field (weather permitting, of course!) for a Coronation Cake-fest! If you are able, please bring a picnic and/or a Victoria Sandwich (or other cake of your choice!) to enjoy and share!

Please also bring something to sit on. It will be lovely to have the whole school community in the school once again after such a lot of disruption through Covid-19 and the building work.

Your children will be able to sit with you, and you can take them straight home afterwards.

Be aware that if the weather forecast is wet, we may unfortunately be forced to cancel. We will let you let you know on the morning of the 5th by text.

I look forward to seeing you all there and welcoming you to our new, larger school!

Yours sincerely,

Claire Thomas

Headteacher